
The seventh and eighth grade students visited PNC Park for 

their end of the year field trip.  They watched the Pirates 

play the Detroit Tigers.  It was a beautiful day at the ball 

park!  It appears we brought the Pirates good luck!  The  

The days at St. Bernadetteõs are coming to a close very soon 

for our eighth graders and they look forward to a last few 

remaining fun days until their graduation!  This PNC Park 

trip is always a fun day for the students as they spend the 

day with their friends and enjoy a bit of freedom from school 

as well! 

The SBS Class of 2018  enjoyed their day at the ballpark even 

more with a Buccos win! 

It was a beautiful day all around! 

 

      S t.  Bernadette Seventh and Eighth Graders to PNC Park 

        The Seventh Graders Go to Lutherlyn Center! 

St. Bernadette School  every year sends our seventh graders to 

Linsly Outdoor Center!  This year our 7th graders attended 

Lutherlyn Outdoor Center on May 14th.  The day was overcast but 

not rainy. 

It was a day filled with team events that showcased their ability to 

work together to achieve a common goal!  There was an obstacle 

course, a climbing wall, a zip line and other challenging tasks for 

teams to complete. 

The students love the challenges and learn lifetime lessons on 

cooperation and assisting others in their success all for the good 

of the team! 

Special points of interest: 

 

> 7th Grade to Lutherlyn Center 

> 7th and 8th Graders to PNC 

Park 

> Field Day 

> 8th Grade to Seven Springs 

> Golden Apple Award Winner 
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St. Bernadette School holds a Field Day twice a year.  The first field 

day is in September right after school begins.  It is a way to have a 

fun start to the school year while participating in sporting events! 

Our second Field Day occurs in the Spring as a way of celebrating 

the near close to the school year.   

This yearõs Spring field day was held on May 24th.  

 The weather was perfect, sunny and very warm!  Perfect for getting 

wet from the water games! 

The eighth graders ran the events for the day and designed the 

games they operated for the rest of the school! 

Each student was placed on a team with a chosen color T-shirt to 

represent their team!  It was a rainbow of colors on the campus lot! 

As the day commenced, the parking lot was transformed into a sea 

of colors as each team moved from station to station. 

The eighth graders did a great job of running the games they      

designed and everyone had a great day!  
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